

William Wirt Middle School Project Update Meeting | April 3, 2025 Questions & Answers

My kids are dropped off and picked up way too far from the school door. It's not safe, and buses still don't come.

We apologize for this inconvenience. Upon completion of phase 4, we anticipate that your concerns will be addressed.

When will construction resume for William Wirt?

Asbestos abate is ongoing. Once that is complete, construction will continue with the demolition of the old building.

I love the school, but can you explain what we're coming back to in August next year? Will the bus loop be in place? Will the Norman Avenue entrance help buses arrive on time?

Thank you for the positive feedback related to the school! Regarding Phase 4, our goal is to complete the work by December 2025, with all tasks finalized by January 2026. Therefore, for the start of the 2025-2026 school year, the existing conditions—including temporary bus routes, parking, and other arrangements—will remain in place.

I'm worried about bus drop-off and timing now, too, and not just next year.

Please contact the PGCPS Office of Transportation at transpor@pgcps.org regarding concerns about bus drop-off and timing.